4 March 1955

My dear Mr, Hazlittz

i Congratulations on what you wrote in "News-
week” for 7 March 1955 entitled "The Salaries.of
Congress". The whole article was.splendid, but I
particularly liked the last two paragraphs.

Some times your articles are reprinted. If
this one is, I am going to be on the look out for it
I shall want to purchase some to hand out and to sem
to those who represent me in Congress.

Keep up the ood work!
RICHARD W. B

3214 Broadwag
Kensas City 11 Missouri.



Mr. Henry Hazlitt
Newsweek Building
Broadway and 42nd Street

New York 36
New York.



